
 

Thursday 15th June 2023 

Dear Parents 

I am very pleased to be able to send you our Ofsted report. It does seem a long time ago 

since they were in but it does take 30 working days at least to get things finalised; as with all 

these things there is a process. 

The report reflects all the hard work everyone in the school has put in over the years since 

the last inspection and even before then. Over the two days the team were in, they spoke to 

many of the children about every subject they had seen being taught, and about their 

learning.  They then moved onto topics such as how does the school teach you to stay safe, 

what do they know about respecting each other, each other’s views and beliefs. The Year 6 

children who were spoken to on the second day had conversations about their 

understanding of appropriate relationships and sexual harassment (child on child abuse) – 

challenging topics. The children were brilliant – they gave honest answers and the 

Inspection Team recognised our children were very real, honest and well-rounded people.  

I would like to thank you as well; the team reported back on your many positive comments. 

Again you have been very supportive over the years and that is reflected in what happens 

here in school. 

I am very proud of the school and the report recognises the hard work everyone here has 

put in and will continue to put in.  

Thank you again – you should be very proud of your children, their work, behaviour and 

personalities shone through. 

Yours sincerely 

K.Gwynn 
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